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T B LEfPH O NE

November 7, 1994

SAC Software Analysis Consultants, Inc.
550 Parkside Drive , Unit C9
‘Waterloo, Ontario N2L-5V7

To the Staff;

We are getting close to our second year-end using the software platform designed

by your Company and I thought I would put in writing a few observations.

We have been using the system since January 15, 1993 and believe it is tailored
quite nicely to a telecommunications company like ours. The main reason that we chose to
use your software was the thought given to the telecommunications industry and we have
not been disappointed.

The support has also been excellent, with any required changes being done in about
a weeks time. Some of the changes were even done the same day and sent over the data

lines directly to our file server!

Please accept my thanks on behalf of our Company and keep up the excellent work,
asiin the past. Have a happy holiday season!!

Sincerely,

/5. Sl

James B. Broderick, CFO
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